
 

 

     

      
 
 

 

 

June 14, 2021 

 

Re:  CDC to Amend Masking Order at Transportation Hubs 

 

 

The CDC has announced that it will be amending its masking order requiring personnel working 

indoors and outdoors at transportation hubs to mask up.  This planned relaxation of the masking 

requirement applies only to personnel working outdoors “in the open air.” 

 

Therefore, effective immediately, personnel working outside will not be required to wear a mask.   

 

The CDC still recommends that unvaccinated personnel continue to mask up whether indoors or 

outdoors. 
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